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An Important Update From 

The Mayor and Council on  

Enforcement of Residential Parking 
 

 

Please be advised that the Borough of Ridgefield will reinstate its 

residential parking permits utilizing an electronic program.  

Early registration for residents will start on April 1, 2023.    

Parking enforcement will start on June 1, 2023.  
Any vehicle without a valid residential electronic parking  

permit or visitor permit will be ticketed.   

(Borough Ordinance No. 2449:  Restrictions on parking - any Borough Street  

between the hours of 1:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m., Monday through Sunday) 
 

The electronic parking permits are available ONLINE.  You can 

register your vehicles at:  ridgefieldnj.cmrpay.com 
 (Need help applying - come in person at the Records Bureau at the Police Dept.)

Must have:  

- NJ Drivers License (Ridgefield 

address ONLY accepted) 

- NJ Motor Vehicle Registration 

and NJ Insurance Policy  OR 

- NJ Motor Vehicle Registration 

and Vehicle Lease Agreement 

(for leased vehicles if the 

registration is NOT in their 

name) 

 

Must provide Proof of Residency 

(must have at least 1): 

- PSE&G bill 

- Veolia Water bill 

- Lease agreement (applicant 

must provide copy of birth 

certificate showing name listed) 

 

Overnight visitor parking passes can 

be purchased on this website also. 
 

The old parking permit stickers are NO 

LONGER valid.  You must go to the 

website to apply for new electronic permits. 
 

Any questions or concerns, contact 

parking@ridgefieldpolice.com 

 


